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Dear Colleagues,

the TIC meeting on September 7, 2023, dedicated to background,
has been highly informative and we are grateful
to the speakers for the rich and carefully prepared reports
(reference to the slides for the information).
Points of attention resulting from the meeting are:
- the request of prompt (by 9/8) feedback from DSCs about detector digitization:

this is a needed ingredient to progress in the integration of the background in the

detector simulation;

- the status of background studies for tracking has been presented; in the next future,

a report

about the status for calorimetry has been requested and, later, for Cherenkov PID.

Best greetings, Silvia





